
 
 

FEBRUARY 19, 2016  

 

February is Heart 

Month 

 

 
Please direct 
patients looking for 
a GP to Judith 
McLeod at 
604-943-5591 or 
delta@divisionsbc.ca 
 

 
Education and Networking Sessions 

Dr. Larry Adam to Retire 

Dr. Adam is retiring as at March 31st.  The Division acknowledges and thanks Dr. Adam for 
over 30 years of dedicated service to the patients of South Delta.  We wish him all the best. 

International Student 

Thank you to Dr. Sandy Chuang for coordinating support for Sharan Karwal’s six-week 
elective clinical experience.  Sharon is in her final year of medicine in England and intends 
to practice in Canada.    

Mental Health Substance Use Public Education Event  

The Division is hosting an education event at the Coast Tsawwassen Inn on Saturday, April 
9.   The public will be invited to drop by to meet health service personnel and learn about 
the mental health substance use resources available to the community.   

FETCH Patient Portal 

Patients looking for a GP will soon be able to enter their information into the portal.  You 
will be notified when the portal goes live, at which time, you will be asked to direct patients 
there rather than contacting the Division directly.   

 

February 24: SMALL GROUP LEARNING  
 Identifying and Treating Psychosis, Bi-polar and Schizophrenia 

Disorders in Family Practice 

March 2: PSP - MSK CME MODULE Learning Session 1 
5:30 to 9:30 PM (Dinner included) 
Coast Tsawwassen Inn, 1665 - 56 Street, Delta 

 GPs and one MOA per clinic will be compensated for attending 

March 29: SMALL GROUP LEARNING 
 Medical Marijuana 

 Small Group Learnings are from 7:00 to 9:00 AM 
 Coast Tsawwassen Inn unless otherwise noted. 

March 30: PSP - END OF LIFE MODULE Learning Session 3 

5:30 to 9:30 PM (Dinner included) 
Coast Tsawwassen Inn, 1665 - 56 Street, Delta 

Please contact Byron Salahor at 604-512-4197 for further information. 
 


